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A commitment was made during the passage of the Landfill Disposals Tax (Wales) Act 2017, through the then National Assembly for Wales [Senedd], for an independent review of Landfill Disposals Tax (LDT) to be carried out by September 2023. 

Following an open tendering process, Eunomia Research and Consulting was appointed in June 2022 to conduct the independent review. The review has now concluded, and its report is published today, 6 July 2023. The scope of the review focused on the effectiveness of LDT and its implementation. In particular, the review aimed to consider the impact of LDT rates on behaviours in the waste sector and the extent to which LDT legislation has influenced behaviours. 
The full report and executive summary can be accessed on the Welsh Government website https://www.gov.wales/independent-review-land-disposals-tax-wales-act-2017. The conclusions and recommendations contained in the report will inform the future development of LDT.
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